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1. In category #1, are the EMT & the agency patches provided by the vendor or the 

agency? 

Answer:  The County provides them. 

2. In category #2, it lists 2 different fabric blended garments that are very far apart 

in regards to pricing but they are listed on one line item. Poly/Cotton is much 

less expensive than Wool. Can these be separated so each has its own pricing? 

Answer:  Vendor may provide separate pricing.   

3. Also in category #2, can you confirm the 2nd pant option is 100% Wool or if it is a 

Poly/Wool blend? 

Answer:  Either Poly/Cotton or Poly/Wool. 

4. Also in category #2, if it is Poly/Wool, can you advise whether it is 75% 

Poly/25% Wool or 55% Poly/45% Wool or other? 

Answer:  55%/45%. 

5. In category #4, can you clarify what fabric content is for each one? Polo’s are 

offered in so many combinations and prices vary depending on features and 

fabric content. 

Answer:  Poly/Cotton blend, 75%/25%.  Vendors may add more boxes in the Polo Shirt 

section if there are more the vendor wishes to bid on.  Additional fabrics may be added 

as well.    

6. Can you send color images and dimensions or stitch a count for each 

embroidery design? 

Answer:  The current design is imaged below.  The County may make an addition or 

change in the future.  A possible addition is to embroider the outline of the EMS letters 

in large font on the back of the polo. 

7. Can you provide a usage report from the last couple of years? If not, at least the 

last year? 

Answer:  Spend is between $35-$38K a year on uniforms, most of which is on duty 

trousers, polo shirts and pullovers.   

 



 

  


